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I think that leftover funds in all races should be donated to charity.  Doing so would help 
level the field between incumbents and challengers as well as eliminate the current and 
proposed cumbersome processes.  Donating excess funds could also help reach a 
desired goal of lowering the amount of money in politics. 
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Besides my comment below, to respond to the PDC request, I favor Option 2 which gives 
more accountability than current requirements.  
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